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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 12:05 PM
To: 'Dwight Danie'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Dockets 20170090-GU and 20170096-EI

Good afternoon Mr. Danie,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Dwight Danie [mailto:ddanie@balharbourfl.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 10:37 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Re: Dockets 20170090-GU and 20170096-EI 
 
Good morning, 
 
Emails to the Clerk of the Village of Bal Harbour may be sent to: 
 

clerk@balharbourfl.gov 
 

Thank you, 
 
 

 
 
DWIGHT S. DANIE 
VILLAGE CLERK 
  
655 96th St, Bal Harbour, FL 33154 
T + 305.866.4633 ext. 318 
F + 305.993-5163 
ddanie@balharbourfl.gov 
  
Note: The Village of Bal Harbour is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning 
public records. E-mail messages are covered under such laws, and thus subject to disclosure. 
Please consider our planet before printing this e-mail. 
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ddanie@balharbourfl.gov 
********************************************************************** 
Please be advised that Bal Harbour Village has transitioned to a new .GOV e-mail domain. Please send all 
future correspondence to Village contacts using the new domain as specified above. Thank you. 
**********************************************************************  




